
  

Trisha Cunningham, RCPC member and CEO of the North Texas Food Bank, assisted by 
Harrison Coleman, Major Gift OCicer / NTFB and NTFB’s liaison to TCPC, made a 
Special Presentation to thank the Rotary Club of Park Cities on Friday.   

“Since 2016, when the Rotary Club of Park Cities designated “North Texas Food Bank” 
as the beneficiary of the “Annual Fourth of July Parade”, the Rotary Club of Park Cities 
has rallied support to provide” 

Over 1.8 million nutritious meals for our neighbors facing hunger! 

“I can’t express how incredibly grateful I am for the partnership and support that Park 
Cities Rotary provides. I want to thank each and every one of you for the roles you play 
in fighting hunger in our community. Your advocacy and dedication in getting the word 
out about NTFB and helping raise funds to support our mission and eliminate “Food 
Insecurity” in our community, has had a huge impact.” 

 

 


